
Representative Juan Vargas 
2334 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Representative Juan Vargas, 

The Supreme Court decision in the case Trump v. United States, decided July 1, 2024, is a decidedly 

mixed decision.  It does not provide reasonable, much less concrete, guidelines for determining if a 

presidential action is immune from the rule of law.  While there can be no absolute decision for any 

future action, there can be a process to be followed.  To this effect I have written some suggestions that 

may be useful in the creation of legislation to resolve this problem.  The suggestions are written so as to 

be applicable to any person operating under the auspices of any level government within these United 

States. 

We further recognize the possibility that the Supreme Court might invalidate any Congressional law such 

as this, therefore requiring a constitution amendment.  Lets hope not. 

Please be so kind as to read these suggestions and consider appropriate legislation. 

Thank you for your time and patience, 

My name and address. 

Also sent to 

Senator Alex Padilla 
112 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Senator Adam Schiff 
112 Hart SOB 
Washington, DC 20510 

And with hopes 

Senator Elizabeth Warren 
317 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 


